
 
 
Reference: FOI2618 

 
 
The information supplied to you is owned by the council unless otherwise stated and may be protected by copyright. You are free to use 
it for your own purposes, including any non-commercial research or for the purposes of news reporting. Any other re-use of a 
commercial nature will require the permission of the Council. Further enquiries in this respect should be directed to Head of Law and 
Governance, North Tyneside Council, Quadrant The Silver Link North, Cobalt Business Park, North Tyneside, NE27 0BY  
 

Date: 03/07/2020 Page 1 of 1  
 

 
Request: 
 
John Street Cullercoats NE30  
 
I would be interested to know what the highest speed was recorded in the 20mph zone  
 
Also, the speed monitoring system that was put in place did not get any spell of warm 
weather which greatly effects the way people drive along the coast and traffic flow. 
 
Also, the monitoring system was placed just before a right-hand turn to access parking, 
please see photo attached - many cars would of accessed this car park and turned right at 
a very slow speed, thus fudging the average speed. 
 
Response 
 
This information is currently unavailable as our equipment is still on site. If you wish to find 
out about this information once it is available (in around 4 weeks’ time), then please 
contact our traffic and road safety team on 0191 643 6090 or you may wish to submit a 
new Freedom of Information Request. 


